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The Early On Michigan Foundation is pleased to announce the recipients of the 2025 

Early On Michigan Foundation Mini Grants. The amount available was $11,500; ten 

applications were received.  On September 5, the Board of Directors finalized approval 

for funding four proposals, as listed below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Foundation Board of Directors appreciates all applications received and 

congratulates the recipients on their successful awards!  The applications were selected 

for specific and appropriate use of innovative and/or evidence-based strategies to 

address an identified need.   We acknowledge with gratitude the work of all Early On 

providers throughout the state. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christine M. Callahan, President 

 
It is the policy of the Early On Michigan Foundation that no discriminatory practices based on gender, race, religion, color, age, national origin, 

disability, height, weight, marital status, sexual orientation, political affiliations and beliefs, or any other status covered by federal, state or local 
law be allowed in providing instructional opportunities, programs, services, job placement assistance, employment or in policies governing 

student conduct and attendance. Any person suspecting a discriminatory practice should contact the Early On Michigan Foundation at 
support@earlyonfoundation.org. 


